
 

 
 
 
 
Media Advisory 
For Immediate Release: 3.2.2020 
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

WHAT: County Executive Ryan McMahon, Commissioner of Emergency 
Management Dan Wears and Commissioner of Health Dr. Indu 
Gupta to Provide Update on Preparations for Novel Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) in Onondaga County 

 

 Please note, as of March 2nd, there are zero confirmed cases 
of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) in Onondaga County 

 
WHEN: Wednesday, March 4th, 2020 
  11:30 A.M. 

 
WHERE: John H. Mulroy Civic Center 

Health Department Conference Room – 9th Floor 
421 Montgomery Street 
Syracuse, N.Y. 13202 
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